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E X C H A N G E S 
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A P S  A M B A S S A D O R 
Dale Niebuhr 
 
M E E T I N G S 
The Club meets the second 
Thursday, 7:00–8:30 p.m. 
 
L O C A T I O N 
College View Adventist Church 
48th & Prescott  St. 
Lincoln, Neb. 
 
C O N T A C T 
E-mail: 
questions@lincolnstampclub.org 
Web: 
www.lincolnstampclub.org 
Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/ 
LincolnStampClub 
 
Mail: 
PO Box 6756 
Lincoln, NE 
68506-6756 
 
A F F I L I ATION 
An American Philatelic Society  
affiliate: APS #0799-064882. 

Club Happenings Last Month 

February 11 Meeting 
 
We were able to meet in person with 12 members attending and 6 others 

joining on Zoom.  We had brief introductions to greet our new members  

Peter Adams, Tom Johnson, and Don Ehly.   It was decided that future 

meetings will take place on the second Thursday of the month and in-person 

meetings will be held at the College View Adventist Church.  We finalized 

plans for LINPEX 21 and rounded out the 20 frames of exhibits  

 

Mark Sellhorn showed a 1918 censored registered cover to Paris franked 

with a 6c Washington (Sc. 506) and a 15c Washington (Sc.514) both  

perfined NPB for the National Park Bank of New York. 

 

Following the meeting, we looked thru and bought donated items. 

We are still updating the club member directory which includes 
your name, address, phone number and email address.  This pri-
vate information if for club members only and should not be giv-
en to anyone else.  If you would like any of your information de-
leted from the directory, please email any of the board members 
or  directly to Mark Sellhorn at coilcoverman@gmail.com. 

LINPEX 2021 

LINPEX was a great success with over 200 folks attending (with a great 
many children), 23 members, and two new members joining us, Stephen 
Allen of Harlan, Iowa and Matt Allen of Lincoln.  As usual, there was a lot 
of activity at the beginners’ tables, folks asking for evaluations of collec-
tions, and collectors finding reassures with the five dealers.  The facility 
proved to be ideal for accommodating the dealers, exhibits, and all of the 
activities. 

There were 70 raffle tickets sold for the Penny Black which was won by our 
own President, LaVonne Uffelman.   The following folks were winners of 
the door prizes: Lynn Hawkins won the jigsaw puzzle; Gail Lindenkugel 
won the three souvenir sheets; and George Green won the Daffy Duck 
proof sheet. 

The most popular exhibit was Catapult Mail by Mark Sellhorn. 

 



LINPEX 2021 



LINPEX 2021 



Club Notes 
We will meet in person at our new 
location, College View Adventist Church, 
48th and Prescott.  Please join us as we 
once again get back together to enjoy the 
company of other philatelists.   
 

Welcome 
The Lincoln Stamp Club welcomes guests 
to every meeting of the Club.  Dues are 
only $12/year. Membership forms are on 
the Web: ■ Membership: www. 

lincolnstampclub.org/membership/.StampClub. 
 

Facebook 
The Lincoln Stamp Club is on Facebook.  
Please “like” the Club and share its 
updates with your circle of friends. 
■ Facebook: www.facebook.com/Lincoln 
 

Meetings 
 

■ :  Monthly Meeting: Thursday, March 11 
           Program: “The Beginners of Modern Philately -  
 Sir Rowland Hill  and William Mulready”   
  by Mark Sellhorn 
 
 
■ :  Monthly Meeting: Thursday, April 15 
 Meeting will be in-person 
 Still wear masks and social distance       
 Sale of donated items 
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